
Parkside Secondary School:  
Lakelse High School & The Teen Learning Centre 

 

              February 8, 2021 
 

Dear Parents or Guardians of Parkside Students in Grade 10 or Grade 12, 

 

The website below grants access to a survey for Grade 10 and Grade 12 students and their 

parents/guardians. This is an opportunity for students and parents to share their opinions.  
 

https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp  
 

Thank you for taking the time to complete the online survey at your earliest convenience. If you 

have any questions, please contact me at school (250-635-5778). 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ms. Jane Arbuckle 

 

https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp  
 

This survey is available until April 30, 2021. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

3824 Eby Street 

Terrace, B.C.    V8G 2Z8 

Phone: 250-635-5778     

prk@cmsd.bc.ca  

Principal: Jane Arbuckle 
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